Rochon Genova has been contacted by family members and is currently investigating the tragic crash of Air India Flight 171 that took the lives of all but one of the 242 passengers and crew members aboard on June 12, 2025.  The flight was bound for London, England.  Amongst those killed were 169 Indians, 53 British citizens, 7 Portuguese nationals, and 1 Canadian.

The crash of the Boeing 787-8 Dreamliner occurred mere seconds after it took off from Sardar Vallabhbhai Patel International Airport in the city of Ahmedabad, Gujarat.  India's Aircraft Accident Investigation Bureau (AAIB) is leading the inquiry into the cause of the crash, along with assistance from teams from the US and the UK.  The Black Box has been recovered and is expected to be of great help in advancing this inquiry.

Rochon Genova expresses their deepest condolences to the families and friends of those lost in the Air India Flight 171 Crash.  If you have any information about this tragic accident, please contact Vincent Genova (vgenova@rochongenova.com) or Sara Nagalingam (snagalingam@rochongenova.com) of our aviation department.

